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Avera Sacred Heart Hospital brings you this webpage and its updates.
  

While this page is primarily used for regional school closings, use  the link below to send
information about events that you have to  postpone or cancel and we'll get them posted!

  

Or call 605-665-2600. Thank you!

  

Click here to send us information  about your cancellation.
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